
Dear Valued Customers and Supporters,

We have recently been made aware of circulating rumors regarding the future of Tip Top Meats, and we

would like to set the record straight.

First and foremost: Tip Top Meats is not closing permanently, and we are not selling our name, brand,

or any of our proprietary recipes. These elements are core to our identity and what keeps us deeply

connected to the community that embraced us. We remain fully committed to continuing the traditions

Big John pioneered that have made Tip Top Meats a beloved part of our community.

While recent events have caused a temporary pause in our operations, our family has been hard at work

to finalize plans for an interim location where we can continue to serve you with the same quality and

care you’ve come to expect. We are excited to share that these plans are progressing well, and we will be

announcing further details very soon.

Our family business is stronger than ever, and we are fully dedicated to returning to full operation at a

new, permanent location at a later date. We thank you for your patience, loyalty, and continued support

during this time. Tip Top Meats will continue to be your trusted source for the finest meats and

exceptional service.

Stay tuned for updates on our interim location and our exciting path forward!

With gratitude,

The Tip Top Meats Family


